
JCRC Meeting Highlights and Meeting Minutes October 26
th

, 2015 

 

 

 

 

Anthony Hall called the meeting to order at 6:50.  The minutes for September were presented.  Vic 

Koenig made a motion to accept, and Roland Boles seconded.  Vic Koenig presented the Treasurer’s 

report, with outlays of $388, for items including mowing, replacement web camera and a new ladder.  

There is a $10,767 balance.   

 

Anthony Hall thanked the volunteers who worked on the field day, putting up the heavy curtains, the 

new sign for the T-33, and other improvements.   

 

There will be repairs to the runway today and tomorrow.  This weekend there will be the Fall Funfly, 

with events such as limbo and egg drop.  There will be a $25 prize for weirdest aircraft. 

After that, there will be the New Year’s Fly-In at the airfield – it will be a blast! 

 

The indoor fly-in is scheduled for Jan 9
th

 between 2-6pm.   

 

Club elections will be held on the next meeting.  Nominations for officers are as follows: 

   

President:   Anthony Hall, Vice President: Joel Tester, Treasurer: Vic Koenig, Secretary:Michael Lick 

Safety Officer:  Dave Peterson  

Field Marshals  (pick 4):  

Klaus Kolger 

Dave Collea 

Terry Bailey 

Craig Quillen  

Dennis Sams 

 

Webmaster:Doug Lindauer 

Newsletter Editor:Mike Starnes 

Board of Directors  (pick 1):  

Skip Weller 

Danny Rhudy 

 

At 7:05, there was a motion to close made by Vic Koenig, and seconded by Doug Lindaur. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,   

Michael Lick, JCRC Secretary  


